
Important Notice to All Students 

 

As the registration for the Fall-2024 semester will be closing soon, all students are requested to 

complete the following actions promptly: 

• Verify Course Registration: Please check your student portal to ensure that you have 

registered for all your desired courses. 

• Check Your Course Sections: Make sure to verify the sections you are registered in for 

each course. 

• Retake Sections: Students assigned to a retake section have now been transferred to a new 

section. Please check your updated section and attend classes accordingly. 

• Old Students: If you are an old student, please check the online notice board for 

information about merged sections. 

 

Please ensure all these steps are completed to avoid any issues with your course registration. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Dr. Imran Mahmud 

Associate Professor & Head, 

Department of Software Engineering, FSIT 

Daffodil International University 

Cell: +8801711370502 

Email: headswe@daffodilvarsity.edu.bd & 

imranmahmud@daffodilvarsity.edu.bd 
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